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Meeting Minutes  
 

• Meeting started at 3:10 pm  
• Introductions and appreciation.  Principal Antonelli was unable to attend the meeting, so School 

Site Council member Jose E. facilitated the meeting. 
• Meeting minutes from July 20, 2016 were approved by a motion from Jose E. and seconded by 

Felipe L. 
• Lisa Lanier handed out new copies of the Single Plan for Student Achievement with the clerical 

error corrected on page 7, and thanked the Council for their patience as we corrected its 
composition to include the proper number of teachers and “other school staff.” 

• The Council discussed the date of the next SSC meeting and decided on Thursday, September 22, 
2016 at 3:00 p.m. 

• The Council discussed the role of the Secretary in the School Site Council and acknowledged the 
importance of having a Secretary and an alternate chosen.  The Council decided to hold on the 
decision to ask for volunteers until the meeting in September when, hopefully, more members 
are present. 

• Council members and guests had a lengthy conversation regarding the need to set evaluative 
benchmarks for the actions contained in the Single Plan for Student Achievement in order 
determine the effectiveness of the actions.  Participants went item by item and discussed how 
each action would be monitored at the end of the school year.  A list of the actions and chosen 
benchmarks is attached (Attachment A) to the meeting minutes and will be included as the final 
page of the Single Plan for Student Achievement. 

• Megan Szilagyi recommended that the Council investigate the possibility of the Padres Unidos 
providing a presentation to the School Site Council and parents from the YCEP school sites.  
Padres Unidos is a non-profit organization dedicated to engaging families in their children’s lives, 
nurturing vibrant neighborhoods, and empowering residents.  Lisa Lanier said she would reach 
out to Padres Unidos about a presentation and talk to Probation staff at Central YRC about the 
possibility of their site hosting the event. 

 

Next meeting will be Thursday, September 22, 2016. 

Meeting adjourned at 3:51 p.m.  

 


